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   Michael Buonaguro 
   Counsel for VECC 

   (416) 767-1666 
August 6, 2010 
 

 VIA MAIL and E-MAIL 
Ms. Kirsten Walli  
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge St. 
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli:  
 
Re: Board File No.: EB-2010-0055 

Union Gas Limited 2011 DSM Plan  
 
VECC has reviewed Union’s response to our Interrogatories and is satisfied with those 
responses. VECC accordingly supports the as filed Application.  
 
However, we note that the Minister of Energy and Infrastructure has since provided 
direction regarding Low Income gas DSM programs and in our view it is now imperative 
that Union Gas revise the components of its Low Income programs for 2011; we note 
that both Union and EGDI have scheduled a meeting with LIEN and VECC to discuss 
enhancements to their 2011 DSM Plans. 
 
We respectfully suggest that the Board not issue its orders until these revisions have 
been filed. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Michael Buonaguro 
Counsel for VECC 
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